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Gratitude for Pope Leo XIV 
and living the Church’s mission 

  

  

We have a pope! We are so grateful to God to welcome Pope Leo XIV! 
 
I don't know about you, but the experience of the death of our Holy Father, Pope 
Francis, and the election of a new Holy Father has been an experience of death and 
resurrection. The Church, which is one throughout the world, is united around our 
Holy Father at the service of our Lord Jesus Christ. Even when the Holy Father dies, 
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our mission goes on and receiving a new Holy Father is an experience of the 
resurrection. 
 
Read more here... 
  

 

  
  

   

  

 

 

  

  

   

  

  

  

Evangelization across generations: Cathedral 
School becomes spiritual home for Horak Family 

  

On March 9, Aaron Horak, along with his wife Mandy, participated in the Rite of 
Election and Call to Continuing Conversion at the Cathedral of the Immaculate 
Conception in Crookston along with the other candidates and catechumens from 
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around the diocese. This marked their final preparations as candidates this Lenten 
season, as they prepared to fully enter the Catholic Church at Easter. 
 
Read more here... 
 

  
  

   

  

  

  

You are invited to become a Eucharistic Missionary 
  

You are invited to become a Eucharistic Missionary in a more formal way through 
formation episodes offered by the National Eucharistic Revival team.  This five-part 
training will equip you to become the Eucharistic Missionary our Lord is inviting 
you to be.  Each training module is informative, inspiring, free, and online through 
the National Eucharistic Revival.  Beginning May 18th, the National Eucharistic 
Revival team is inviting individuals and parish groups to begin formation to become 
a Eucharistic Missionary and be commissioned on the Solemnity of the Most Holy 
Body and Blood of Jesus Christ.  
 
For more information, click here. 
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Sent by Janelle Gergen 
 

 

 

  

  

  

Direct replies to this email can only be seen by admins.  
Email me when people reply to this note 
 
To ensure that these emails land in your inbox and do not go into spam, please add mail@flocknote.com to your 
email address book or safe senders list.  
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